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Gentlemen: 

Enclosed is IE Supplement No. 3 to Bulletin 79-01B. This supplement clarifies 
two issues raised by Supplement No. 2. These are (1) the submittal of qualifi
cation information for equipment resulting from TMI Action Plan requirements 
and (2) the qualification of equipment which is required to achieve a cold shut
down condition. This action is a result of industry feedback to NRC regarding 
interpretation of Supplement No. 2. The information presented is applicable to 
your submittal regarding environmental qualification of Class 1E equipment which 
is required by November 1, 1980.  

Should you have questions regarding this Supplement, please contact this office.  

Sincerely, 

James P. O'Reilly 
Director 

Enclosures: 
1. IE Supplement No. 3 to IE 

Bulletin No. 79-OB 
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